
West Town Archers 

Meeting Minutes – December 20, 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm 

 

Roll Call of Officers 

Interim President - Al Jeske – Present 

Vice President - Jason Issacs - Excused  

Secretary/Treasurer – Eric Cole - Excused  

West Town Archery Representatives 

 Fred Schaffhauser – Present 

 Rob Schaffhauser – Present 

 

Minutes of the Previous Meeting 

Since the Secretary Eric Cole was excused from the meeting, no previous meeting minutes 
were presented for approval. President Al Jeske noted that the minutes will be presented at 
the next meeting to the club for approval 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Fred Schaffhauser presented a report on the current club’s önances. 

$6244.31 Starting Balance  

+$400.00 Dues Paid 

 -$192.50 Assorted Supplies 

$6452.16 Current Balance 

A motion was made to approve the initial önancial report by Chris Reed and seconded by Joe 
Worzala. Motion Pass. 

 

Committee Reports 

Sport Show Tournament  

Al Jeske and Fred Schaffhauser reported the changes to the 2025 tournament. Sign up 
sheets will be out soon. Al noted that due to the scheduling conøict with the Vegas 
Tournament that the club members need to start attending other tournaments and 
talk up our tournament to get the attendance up.  



 

Carp Shoot  

Greg Wieman, Bill Klug, Joe Worzala and Scott Davis reported that this year’s shoot 
went well and that a new state record was set for the largest carp by a bow. 

They discuss possible doing an online registration.  

The date for the 2025 shoot is set for June 7th. 

Kettle Moriane Field Archer League  

Al Jeske and Kevel Stelzel reported that the fall meeting was held and the indoor 
season had already started with 100 plus archers at each event.  

Pheasant Bowhunt  

Barry Geary reported that he and Al Jeske will be working on a hunt and have 
something to report at the next meeting. 

Summer Picnic/Corn Roast 

Fred and Mary Schaffhauser reported on the picnic and that fun was had by all. They 
will be planning to host the event again to coincide for the Richöeld Days Festival.  

Monthly Socials 

President Jeske noted that the sign up sheet was available with the available date for 
the Club Members to volunteer. 

Special Event 

No Report. 

Finance  

No Report. 

 

Old Business  

Discussion on the possibility of hosting an outdoor shoot. Both Sherwood Forest Bowmen 
and Golden Arrow Bowmen volunteered their facilities if we choose to have one.  

 

New Business 

A new indoor shoot was presented by President Jeske. The shoot is to be held before the 
Sport Show Tournament for archers to practice on the Vegas face and 2-D animal rounds and 
it would be held at the Shop. The club approved hosting the shoot.  

 

 

 



Next Meeting 

The Annual Meeting for June 20, 2025, at 6:00 pm. 

 

Adjournment 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 pm by Fred Schaffhauser and seconded 
by Chriss Reed. Motion Pass. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Al Jeske, Acting Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 


